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I strongly oppose SB 1590.  As a paddlesports practitioner and environmental 

advocate, I can speak firsthand to the damage to the river banks caused by 

wakeboats and high speed craft as well as the noise and disrupted water ruining 

peaceful paddling locations. The river deserves protection, careful stewardship and 

sharing of resources. Please do not allow SB 1590 to reverse the progress made.  


